
34. DUAL MEMBERSHIP OF COMMUNITY BOARDS AND TERRITORIAL
AUTHORITIES AND PRIVATE MEMBERS BILL RR10365

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Barbara Ford

Corporate Plan Output:  Public Accountability 3.2

The purpose of this report is to report back to the Board on the Council’s decision on
the above.

At its meeting on 2 June the Board recommended to the Council:

“That the Council be requested to support the private members Bill in respect of dual
membership of Community Boards and territorial authorities, based on this Board’s
experience.”

For information it is advised that the Council resolved as follows:

1. That the Council not make a submission on the Bill, but that Community Board
Chairpersons make a submission on behalf of their Boards if the Boards so wish.

2. That the Council not institute a review of the function and role of Community
Board members at this time but that any problems in the implementation of
current terms of reference be referred to the City Manager for resolution.

Recommendation: That the report be received.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That the Shirley/Papanui Community Board supports the private

members Bill in respect of dual membership of Community Boards
and territorial authorities.


